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TOPPING & FELLING TREES IN HARBOR RIDGE


The spring season is nearly upon us, and some homeowners may be contemplating major pruning or felling of trees in Harbor Ridge. Please be aware that this issue can be a bit more complex than meets the eye. For instance, are you aware that the CCR’s require an Architectural Control Committee written approval to remove any native tree having a trunk 4 inches in diameter? Should you be planning to do so, please contact the ACC before the tree is taken down.


For those homeowners whose properties are located on the edges of the bluff areas, other important considerations are also necessary. The following are some examples:

When topping or felling trees, always clear the resulting debris. Felled trees and limbs provide safe haven for undesirable creatures such as wood rats, mice, mountain beavers, raccoons and coyotes. Your neighbors will not be very pleased if any of these visitors begin to invade their property.

Another very important reason for thorough debris removal is to minimize the risk of fire on these hillsides. The Tacoma Fire Department has cautioned the owners in Tacoma repeatedly on this issue, and it is particularly appropriate here in Harbor Ridge.

Finally, make sure that you also consider that when root systems of felled trees die, they no longer provide stability for the surrounding soil. During periods of wet weather, loss of this stability could result in slides and damage to your lot, or to that of your neighbor.

Careful planning and execution of major tree trimming and removal will pay dividends to all homeowners here in Harbor Ridge. Doing so will show your consideration for your neighbors.

Bill Cichanski

Chair -- Architectural Control Committee

(253 )924-1984

NEW ROUTE FOR BUS #61!!


Starting February 13, Bus #61 has been renamed “61 Bus Plus” and is taking a new route into downtown Tacoma. To find out more information about the new schedule and route, go to: www.piercetransit.org.  ‘Thank you’ to  Steve Abernathy, a Senior Planner for Pierce Transit, for joining us at our Annual Meeting to explain the new route, answer questions, and distribute flyers.

A WELCOME TO OUR NEW BOARD MEMBERS!!!!

 
We welcome our two newest board members --- Bill Halls and Scott Halverson. We appreciate these 2 neighbors volunteering for the openings on our Harbor Ridge Homeowner’s Association. For information on who all of the board members are, visit our website at: http://www.harborridge.info. 

ENTRYWAY SIGN UPDATE


Our Boardmember Ed Johnson continues his hard work on our new sign for the Brown’s Point entryway. Latest news is that the sign has been completed, and is currently being stored for us. He and Boardmember Bill Halls plan on installing the brick foundation as soon as the weather warms up. Their anticipated start date is the end of April, beginning of May. 

DUES ARE DUE!

We collect Homeowners Association dues at the start of each year, as a single $25 payment to cover the entire calendar year.

If a separate dues notice and envelope are enclosed with this newsletter, we have not yet received your payment.  Please do mail in your payment soon.

CALENDAR


The Trustees met for our first meeting of the year on 1/31/05. We welcomed our 2 new members and discussed the agenda for the upcoming year. Stay tuned for upcoming Newsletters, and visit our website at: http://www.harborridge.info. We are in the planning stages for our Neighborhood Picnic! If you have ideas, and/or would like to be on the Picnic Planning Committee let us know ASAP by attending the next meeting, e-mailing to our website, or mailing to the Harbor Ridge Home Owners Association (address listed at the bottom of this page.) Our next Board Meeting is scheduled for March 28.

THE NEW WEBSITE IS HERE!!!!!


The Harbor Ridge Homeowner’s Association new website is located at: http://www.harborridge.info.  Please visit the site and let us hear from you!  We look forward to your feedback, and any suggestions for improvements.  


The website includes copies of the Covenants, Codes and Requirements, the home owners associations by-laws, information on the Architectural Control Committee, Emergency Numbers, places of interest in Tacoma, an Event Calendar, and information on gaining access to the “members only” page.  To get access to the “members only” page simply hit the “HRHA Members” tab, then depress the “request member access” in blue highlights.  This will send you to the appropriate page where you can request member access by inputting your e-mail address, name, address, and phone number.  One of the trustees will respond to your e-mail, and forward a password to you.

ACC REMINDER


Have you made a New Year’s resolution for any home improvement projects? If so, please remember to contact your ACC for their guidelines prior to starting. Bill Cichanski serves on the ACC Committee. His number can be found on our website. 

Your neighborhood is only as good as the amount of work you want to put into it!
HARBOR RIDGE RESIDENT INFORMATION SLIP:

Name:_____________________________________________________________________

Street Address:_____________________________________________________________________

E-mail Address:____________________________________________________________________

Telephone:____________________________________________________________________

Comments?___________________________________________________________________
Letters, comments and articles are welcomed:  Newsletter Editor, P. O. Box  25794, Federal Way, WA  98093-2794


